August 29, 1995

Mr. Neil Boger

Ruth Murdoch Elementary
200 Garland Avenue
Berrien Springs, Ml 49103

Dear Mr. Boger:

The 1995-96 school year is dready upon us! It's hard to believe that it's "back to the books,” but we're
excited as we anticipate the unfolding of another school year.

As you may dready know, Andrews Academy hosts several events specially designed for your 8th-grade
students. Since most of them eventually choose to attend our school, these activities help to acquaint them
with the facility and faculty, as well as opportunities offered through the program. The major ones are as
follows:

7th & 8th RECREATION Oct. 5 6:30 - 8:00 pm
PENNY ARCADE Nov. 4 8:00 - 10:00 pm
7th & 8th RECREATION Nov. 16 6:30 - 8:00 pm
7th & 8th RECREATION Jan. 25 6:30 - 8:00 pm
7th & 8th RECREATION Feb. 15 6:30 - 8:00 pm
ACADEMY ADVENTURE Apr. 2 6:00 pm
ACADEMY DAY May 1

As each event approaches, you will receive further information that we hope you will pass on to your
students. | will greatly appreciate your support and participation this year as we work together!

Enclosed you should find posters advertising each 7th & 8th Grade Recreation event. Would you be so kind
as to post them at least one week before they are scheduled to take place?

May God's Spirit fill your classroom this year! If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to call me at
471-6137. Our prayers are with you in your important work.

Sincerely,

Bradley W. Sheppard
Director of Marketing

Enclosures



